

OFFICE OF THE

PLANNING BOARD

TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313

April 17, 2018

Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee c/o Nashua River Watershed Association 592 Main Street Groton, MA 01450

Attn: Lucy Wallace and Jamie Fosburgh

RE: Wild and Scenic Endorsement Letter

Dear Ms. Wallace and Mr. Fosburgh:

I am writing on behalf of the Dunstable Planning Board to indicate their support for the purposes and goals of the "Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan" and to endorse its recommendation to seek designation as Partnership Wild and Scenic Rivers. This position was taken by formal vote of the Board at their meeting on April 17, 2018. For copies of the minutes for the April 17, 2018 Planning Board meeting please visit our website at www.dunstable-ma.gov

Respectfully,

Joshua Kelly Chairman

Dunstable Planning Board